

June 17, 1940 Inspector G. B. McClellan, R. C. M. P., Federal Building, Vancouver B.C. Dear Sire As agreed in our telephone conversation today, we are enclosing a list of our welfare visitors and their districts. We felt you might like to send some of these out to your officers. Yours very truly, I. Harvey, Superintendent of Neglected Children, MK:K encls.

Royal Canadian Mounted Police

L.H. 6A.

(C. I. B.)

IN REPLY PLEASE QUOTE

"E" DIVISION.

DIV. FILE No. H. Q. FILE No.

Vancouver, B.C., June 24th, 1940.

Miss I. Harvey, Superintendent of Neglected Children, 410 Seymour Street, Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Miss Harvey:

I am in receipt of your letter of June 17th, together with copies of list of your District Visitors which you enclosed.

I am having these supplied to all our Detachments, in order that they may contact your District Visitor when an Enemy Alien is to be interned.

May I thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Yours truly.

GBM/LL

Jeo. 73. M. Clellan Haeo. B. McClellan) S/Insp., i/c Intelligence Section.